
 

 

(Translation) 

Ref.  MONO 009/2022 
 

 

May 26, 2022 

Subject:     Announcement of MONO’s Additional Holiday in 2022 

To:          President    
         The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

 

Pursuant to the Cabinet’s Resolution on Tuesday, November 4, 2021 which approved an 

addition of special holidays for the year 2022 in order to stimulate the country’s economy, MONO Next 

Public Company Limited (the “Company”) has considered and deemed it appropriate to announce that 

Friday, July 29, 2022 and Friday, October 14, 2022 be the Company’s additional holidays for the Year 

2022 to be in accordance with the Cabinet’s Resolution. 

 

Please be informed accordingly.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Mono Next Public Company Limited 

 

 

(Mr. Patompong Sirachairat) 

Chief Executive Officer 


